
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 1, 2024 
 
Dear Friend of South Dakota Right to Life,  
 
Whether it is a restaurant, a movie, a concert or  
any event, everyone loves to have their expectations 
exceeded. We love it when people go the extra mile 
surpassing what we originally anticipated. “I was  
expecting a meal, but that was over the top amazing!” 
“I was expecting a good conference, but the personalized welcome bags were totally 
unexpected.” Yes, it is wonderful when expectations are exceeded.  
 
As South Dakota Right to Life (SDRTL) labors at educating and legislating for the ‘Sanctity of all 
Human Life’ we so want to exceed your expectations.   
 

I can assure you that South Dakota Right to Life exceeds expectations  
because  

the ‘Value of Life’ is our calling. 
 
It is what motivates us to provide the very best care. 

 
The reason that we talk about it at all, is because every 
stage of life has value, from conception, to the classroom, 
to the workplace, to the nursing home, to the end of its 
natural conclusion, every life has value.   
 
Truth be known…we have been able to exceed 
expectations because of the generous support of friends like 

you.  SDRTL is in our fifty third year of advocating for babies, mothers, fathers and families. Our 
Staff and Board of Directors are strategically positioned to encourage, empower and 
reinvigorate individuals, families, communities and our great State to continue STANDING FOR 
LIFE.  
 
At SDRTL we are deeply committed to our vision that one day, no more babies will cry in their 
mother’s womb and no more mothers and fathers will be wounded. We are committed to going 
over and above what people expect so parents will never walk alone again.   
 
Thank you for being a SDRTL Partner. We know our 
calling to love, serve and bless babies, mothers, fathers 
and families can only be accomplished with friends like 
you.  
 
Thank you for investing in this strategic cause of life!! 



 
 
      
 
 
 
 


ay I count on you to stand with us for the children� Yes, we won 
a great victory with the Defeat of ��end�ent �. However, what really 
was won was an opportunity... an opportunity that can be easily lost 
forever if we lessen our efforts. 
 
Remember, when you help South Dakota Right to Life you are also 
helping the effort to save children nationwide because SDRTL is the only 
organization in South Dakota that is part of the National Right to Life 

network of statewide affiliates and 
,000 chapters across the nation. Our unified voice is heard 
strongly for life both here in South Dakota, in Washington, D� and throughout the land. 
 
Please help today.  Whatever you can send, �2�, ��0, �100, ��00 or more, really matters. 
 
Every donation counts and is used as carefully as possible to advance the cause of life for those 
innocent children who can�t speak for themselves... children who need your voice to speak for 
them. 
 
On their behalf, I thank you from the bottom of my heart. �ay your �hrist�as Season be 
filled with ,oy and peace as we continue to protect the ‘Sanctity of All Human Life’ in South 
Dakota. 
 
�rayerfully Exceeding Expectations, 
 
 
 
 

 

Dale Bartscher, SDRTL Executive Director     

�.S. �ay God bless you and your loved ones for all the good you do in this world. These are 
troubled times, and the world is blessed because pro�life people like you are in it. �lease keep 
the work of South Dakota Right to Life in your prayers and thank you again for helping 
today. 

 

God is Changing Lives… 

Through Your Partnership!  
 


